
 
 
 
 
 
 
SJB/Plo 
12 June 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As the temperature is due to increase from tomorrow, I am writing to let you know that from Tuesday to 
Friday of this week students are allowed to wear their school PE kit to school. This is only an option, so if they 
prefer they can continue to wear school uniform. 
 
As always, we will endeavour to keep classrooms as comfortable as possible by opening windows and using 
blinds where needed and if you can also encourage your children to use sun cream with a high SPF so they 
are safe outside during break times and to drink plenty of water through the day. 
 
This will be reviewed on Friday. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Stephen Brady 
Headteacher 


